
25 Adelaide St. E
Suite 1602
Toronto ON, M5C 3A1

May 6, 2015

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge St
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Re: Rate Design for Electricity Distributors / revenue decoupling
Board File No. EB-2012-0410

Dear Ms Walli,

Further to the Board’s Notice of Hearing for Cost Awards dated April 30 2015, please
find attached our claim for costs and supporting documentation.

In this initiative CanSIA collaborated with the APPrO (Association of Power Producers of
Ontario) by retaining one consultant, Jason Chee-Aloy of Power Advisory LLP. The two
organizations filed a master submission jointly. In addition, CanSIA and APPrO each
filed limited submissions separately, which dealt only with issues that were not shared by
both organizations.

I trust this explains the reason for the separate submissions, the joint submission, and
the separate cost claims of CanSIA and APPrO.

Sincerely,

Wesley Johnston

Vice President, CanSIA
cc: John Gorman


